
2024-2025 Chancellor’s Ambassadors Application 

Chancellor’s Ambassadors is an honor organization comprised of top undergraduate and 
graduate students from the Texas Tech University System member institutions. This group 
of elite students represents the Office of the Chancellor at many events hosted by the Texas 
Tech University System. These events include dinners, galas, sporting events, meetings, 
etc. 

From assisting with high-profile campus visits to attending distinguished System events, 
members of the Chancellor's Ambassadors program help foster relationships with all 
members, friends, and special guests of the Texas Tech University System family.  

Membership requirements: 
1. Undergraduate students must have completed one year of college by the end of the 

Spring 2024 semester.  There is no minimum hour requirement for graduate 
students who wish to apply.

2. Must have at least a 3.25 cumulative GPA.
3. Must participate in your choice of provided point opportunities to meet yearly point 

requirements.

Recruitment timeline: 
Please note: interviews will be ongoing. Applications will be considered as soon as they are 
received, and an interview sign-up form will go out promptly to invited candidates. 

Zoom and phone interviews begin 
Last day applications will be accepted 
Last day to hold an interview (if requested) 

Monday, July 15th  
Friday, July 19th   
Friday, July 26th   
Thursday, August 1st Announcement of new Chancellor’s Ambassadors via email 

Please email this form and a resume to: ttus.chancellors.ambassadors@ttu.edu 

      Phone:  
  Email address: 

 Major: 

Name:  
Hometown:      
Anticipated graduation date:  
Current classification (for Fall 2024): 


